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Comments: The horses are a staple to what makes Arizona beautiful, wild and unique. Taking away the Heber

wild horses will not only diminish the natural beauty of this state but it is also a atrocity to the citizens and visitors
who come specifically to see them. We have absolutely no right to decide anything for them. They should stay in
the land that they have lived for way longer than Arizona has been a state. This is their land, not ours.



